No of printing page 1 of 4 SEAT NO: SARDAR PATEL UNIVERSITY B.Com. Sem.-II (CBCS) **UB02CCOM09:FUNCTIONAL ENGLISH-II** Thousday, 4 3th APRIL, 2019, 10:00 AM TO 12:00 PM 60 Marks Note: 1). All questions are compulsory 2). Figures to the right indicate full marks. (15)Q-1 Answer Any Five of the following questions. (1) What is the state of Schatz's mind at the end of the story "A Day's Wait"? Why he cries so easily at little things? (2) Why did Datta shake his dhoti now and then? (3) How did the Gods treat Guddavva? (4) How old was Vera? What kind of a lady was she? (5) What did Mrs. Sappleton talk about? (6) Why did the doctor prescribe medicine for an acid condition? (7) Why, according to the niece is the window kept open? OR (15)Write short notes on Any Three (1) Schattz (2) Vera- a good story teller (3) Datta's Modern Frame Works (4) Guddavva (5) The end of the story, 'The Modern Frame Work' (05)Q-2 [A]: Identify the sentences: [Assertive, Interrogative, Imperative, Exclamatory] (1) Who is your Favorite National Hero? (2) What a fine weather it is! (3) Drive your bike carefully to avoid accident. (4) Vidyanagar is an educational township. (5) D0 good, Be good. [B]: Change the following sentences into Passive (05)



(1) They watch TV at night.

(2) She is preparing a delicious dish now.

(3) We saw a nice movie last Sunday.(4) Mr. Pathak teaches us English well.(5) They have already finished that work.

	[C]: Fill in the blanks with proper conjunctions from those	(05)
	Given in the bracket.[but, and, or, because, if]	
	(1) Sachin is a great batsman a good human being.	
	(2) He will eat either a Mango an Apple.	
	(3) Manubhai is poor He is honest.	
	(4) Mayur could not come to collegehe was ill.	
÷	(5) We shall attend his Party he invites us.	
	OR	
Q-2	[A]: Identify the following sentences	(05)
•	[Assertive, Interrogative, imperative, Exclamatory]	
	(1) How smartly he answered the question!	
	(2) Always obey your parents.	
	(3) Do you like to have a cup of tea with me?	
	(4) Lata Mangeshakar is a great singer.	
	(5) How do you know my name?	
	[B]: Change the voice of the following sentences.	(05)
	(1) Rahul eats an apple every day.	
	(2) They never eat potatoes.	
	(3) She was preparing for the exam then.	
	(4) He grew many trees in his society.	•
	(5) They do not drink wine.	
	[C]: Fill in the blanks with proper conjunctions from those	(05)
	Given in the bracket. [nor, therefore, yet, because, unless]	
	(1) Manoj was ill he attended all the classes.	
	(2) he invites me, I shall not attend his party.	
	(3) Mr. Shah was tired he did not attend the meeting.	
	(4) He takes neither Tea Coffee.	
	(5) My friend failed in the exam he was careless.	
Q-3	[A] Write a paragraph on Any One.	(08)
_	(1) My favorite National Hero	
	(2) Elections	
	(3) Oh! These Examinations!	
	[B]: Develop a story from the given outline.	(07)
	A hungry fox- sees a crow with a piece of bread-wishes to	
	take the bread-thinks of a plan-praises crow-sweet voice-begs it	
	to sing-piece falls-fox takes up the piece and runs away.	
	OR	

Q-3 [A]: Write a paragraph on Any one

(80)

- (1) My favorite Professor
- (2) Importance of Sports in Life
- (3) Smart phones and Today's Youth

[B]: Develop a story from the given outline.

(07)

A King distressed- his people lazy- to teach them a lesson he had a big stone put into the middle of the road one night-next day merchants pass and go round it- an officer driving his car did the same - a young soldier came riding, did the same they cursed the stone and blamed the government for not removing it-then the king got the stone removed-under it was an iron box marked "For the man who moves away the stone"-inside a purse full of money- the people were ashamed.

Q-4 [A]: Read the following passage and answer the questions given below it.

(08)

Once a farmer lived in a village with his four sons. The sons always quarreled among themselves. So, the family was unhappy And the work of the farm was not done well. One day the farmer called his sons together. He put some sticks on the ground in front of them. He picked up one of the sticks and broke it with his hands. Then he picked up five sticks and tied them together. He gave the bundle of sticks to his strongest son and said, "Break them". The young man could not break the bundle of five sticks. Then the farmer said, "It is easy to break one stick but it is not easy to break five sticks if they are together "The farmer then advised his sons: " Our family is like those sticks. By quarrelling you will become weak; by staying together you will be strong."

Questions:

- (1) How many sons did the farmers have?
- (2) What did the sons always do?
- (3) What did the farmer ask his strongest son to do?
- (4) What was the farmer's advice to his sons?

(P.T.O)

Q-4 [B] Develop a dialogue between two friends discussing about Examination

(07)

OR

Q-4 [A] Read the following passage carefully and answer the (08) questions given below it.

The RBI has decided not to show any further regulatory tolerance to banks which are facing bad loans. It promised to find ways to solve the issues related to dodgy loans and improve credit flow. "Creeping forbearance in the treatment of bank losses is untenable and costly for the rest of the economy, "the RBI Governor announced to the media. The Central Bank also stated that new measures will not be aimed at brushing aside the bad loans. The Deputy Governor of RBI said that the Central Bank has introduced many instruments to resolve bad loans and can be reassessed.

Questions:

- (1) What has the RBI decided?
- (2) What has it promised?
- (3) What did the RBI Governor announce?
- (4) What did the Deputy Governor of RBI say?
- [B]: Develop a dialogue between two friends discussing utility of Smart phone. (07)

